
 

 

 

POTUS councillor report - March 26th 2020 

 

 

POTUS updates 

- Elections are in progress for incoming Vice presidents and representatives for council 2020-2021 
- We currently have a circulating petition on changing our grading criteria [PT/OT] to have the 

option of making our classes S/U for this term. 
- Frosh director has been elected  
- Frosh Coordinators and leaders’ elections are in progress 

 

Fund raising  

- All events have been cancelled due to the COVID - 19 situation 

 

No more updates as the POTUS council for the end of March was cancelled. 

 


